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Subject PM Sports — CIK-FIA/038 homologation withdrawn
Dear ASNs,

During a post-homologation control of karting overalls approved according to CIK-FIA N2013-1, PM Sports
overalls with homologation number CIK-FIA/038 were found not to be compliant with the safety requirements
defined in the CIK-FIA Standard.

The FIA therefore has decided to withdraw, with immediate effect, the homologation of the following overalls
for safety reasons.

Manufacturer Model Homologation n.
Speed Race
PM Sports Wear CIK-FIA/038

As these overalls can no longer be considered as complying with the CIK-FIA standard, their use is prohibited
in all cases in which compliance with the above-mentioned standard is mandatory.

Please note that a complete and up-to-date list of overalls certified according to CIK-FIA N2013-1 can be
found on the FIA Karting website: please follow the link.

Please take all the necessary measures to ensure that this decision is respected within your sphere of
competence.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.
Best regards,

FIA Safety Department

Chemin de Blandonnet 2, 1215 Geneva 15, Switzerland
Email: safety.homologations@fia.com


https://www.fiakarting.com/sites/default/files/2023-08/Homol%20Combi_Web.pdf

